
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Marie Waller <MarieWaller@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 10/29/2014 11:37:21 AM
Subject: RE: Thank you

You're the best! Thank you, Katherine

From: Marie Waller [mailto:MarieWaller@scstatehouse.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, October 29, 2014 11:36 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Thank you

Thanks for letting me tag along for that. It was fun -- something I am having a lot of during our time in the State 
House. We have also been working hard, but even that has been worthwhile and fun at the same time!

Marie Waller
Chief of Staff
Lieutenant Governor McGill's Office
(803) 734-2080
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